



John Luke

fvi-request-17611-10528a1a@requests.fvi.org.nz

Ref: DOIA 2122-1136

Dear John Luke

Thank you for your email of 17 November 2021 requesting under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information:

"In your response you have confirmed you also have a MOU with ANZ, may I request the full copy of your MOU with ANZ."

Our Response

Please find the MOU between Immigration New Zealand and ANZ attached as Appendix one.

The name and signature of the ANZ representative has been withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Act to protect the identity of the individual.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, please contact INZOIAs@mbie.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely,

Steve McGill

General Manager - Strategy, Engagement and Education

Immigration New Zealand

Ministry of Business, Innovation & Employment